
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: June 7, 2021  
 
To: Pastors, principals and business managers  
 
From: Brad Wilson, Chief Financial Officer, Office of Finance 
 
Re:  Villanova University – Certificate in Catholic School Management 
 

           
 

Following its very successful program culminating in a Certificate in Church 
Management, Villanova University created a new management program to earn 
a Certificate in Catholic School Management.  

To build the skills and abilities of current and future school leaders, the Office 
of Finance will reimburse the cost for one person per parish/school each year 
to earn the Certificate in Catholic School Management. 

Because it is foreseeable that someone could pay for the program and not 
complete the courses, the Office of Finance will only provide reimbursement 
once the certificate is earned.  

If you are interested, please see the attached materials and the following link to 
the program: 
https://www1.villanova.edu/content/dam/villanova/VSB/centers/church/Vill
anova-Certificate-in-Catholic-School-Management-2021.pdf 
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